To: Kansas State Legislature,

RE Fireworks Season Extension

I am writing in support of the bill to extend the fireworks season. The proposed extension of the fireworks season to include New Year's Eve will allow fundraiser groups to raise more money and the county/state to capture more sales taxes.

We operate a fireworks location near Burlington, KS. In Coffey County

We are thankful that we can participate in such a patriotic and memorable fundraiser as running a fireworks location.

Sincerely,

Doug Feldhausen

Commander

American Legion Post 38